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Hastings Stall Applications 

 
A reminder to all trainers at Hastings Racecourse that stall applications for the 2016 season 
are due today; Wednesday, January 6th. The stall applications may be faxed to 604-216-5228 
or e-mailed directly to racing Secretary Nichelle Milner at nmilner@hastingsracecourse.com.  
 

 
Hastings 2016 Opening for Training Dates 

 
The backstretch will be open on Saturday, January 30th for setting up stalls and horses will 
be allowed to arrive on Monday, February 1st and the track will open for training on 
Wednesday, February 3rd. 
 

 
Hastings Paddock Sale 

 
The Hastings Paddock Sale will be conducted on Saturday, March 26th in the Hastings 
paddock.  Entry forms and further information about the sale will be available early next week. 
 
Happy New Year to all horsemen and the BCTOBA board would like to wish everyone a safe 
and prosperous 2016. 
 


